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Comments: There is simply NO reason to remove these horses from their location. Wild horses have every right

to the very same protection as endangered species in this country. BLM continue to round up and place these

horses in corrals until adopted. These wild horses can and have coexisted with cattle and other species without

interference and will populate based on environmental conditions. Let predators control the herds as they have

for years. They deserve Federal protection and to live as American icons. Governmental interference should not

be allowed and taxpayers do not need to continue to pay for herd removal and birth control, let nature take

control of that. Every species that has had government interference has eventually become a species that

becomes endangered. 

This is reckless and irresponsible behavior based on lobbyists and needs to stop.


